
Week 2, Term 4 

Pr incipa l’s R ep or t  

Monday, October 26, 2009

Qld Arts Council    
Concert - Texas 

27 / 
10 

P & C Garden Day 1 / 
11 

Return Book Club  
Orders  

2 / 
11 

Macintyre Swimming 
Carnival - Goondiwindi 

3 / 
11 

School Photos 4 / 
11 

Music A Viva 25 / 
11 

Swimming School      
7th - 11th November 

 

Visit from  Warialda 
High School Principal 

28 /
10 

What’s Coming 
Up? 

YETMAN PUBLIC 
SCHOOL 

School Captains’ Report 

Hello Everyone, 

 Tomorrow afternoon the school is going to Texas to see a music 

concert called ‘The Little Blue Dot’. The show will be put on by the 

Queensland Arts Council. 

 We think it will be very interesting and a good show. 

       Oscar Radford and Lane Robson    

Staffing 2010Staffing 2010Staffing 2010Staffing 2010    

Due to the instability in the student enrolment numbers at Yetman Public school, 

I have been transferred to another school in the New England Region. The new 

principal will be appointed by the end of this school year. If you have any          

concerns regarding class placements for next year, please contact the office. 

 

Mrs Webb’s FarewellMrs Webb’s FarewellMrs Webb’s FarewellMrs Webb’s Farewell    

Thank you to all those parents and community members who attended Mrs 

Webb’s farewell BBQ. She greatly appreciated all the gifts and kind words. It 

was a wonderful opportunity for the school community to acknowledge the  

great work she has done this year. 

Thank you to the senior class for suggesting the idea and a big thank you to  

Mrs Shepherd for organising the event. $107 was raised towards the cost of   

the Year 6 farewell. 

We wish Mrs Webb and her family all the very best for the future. 

 

Welcome to Mrs HeywoodWelcome to Mrs HeywoodWelcome to Mrs HeywoodWelcome to Mrs Heywood    

Mrs Heywood will be teaching the junior class for the rest of the year. She has 

taught this class before and is looking forward to joining us for Term 4. 

 

Welcome to the new familiesWelcome to the new familiesWelcome to the new familiesWelcome to the new families    

We would like to welcome the Lafsky family and the O’Dell family to Yetman 

village and Yetman school! Alina Lafsky and William O’Dell are in Year 1 and 

Tara O’Dell is in Kindergarten. 

Ph: (07)46753 150   

Email: yetman-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:www.yetman-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
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Warialda High School VisitWarialda High School VisitWarialda High School VisitWarialda High School Visit    

On Wednesday, 2 October, Mr Mark Woodhouse, the principal of Warialda High School will be coming to 

Yetman to meet our students and any parents who are considering sending their children to Warialda HS 

in the future. He will be here from 9.00 am to 9.45 am. 

 

2010 Enrolments2010 Enrolments2010 Enrolments2010 Enrolments    

We are currently taking enrolments for 2010. Tharawonga received their packs last week. Please see the 

office for further information. 

 

“The Blue Dot”“The Blue Dot”“The Blue Dot”“The Blue Dot”    

Tomorrow we will be attending the QLD Arts Council performance “ The Little Blue Dot” at Texas State 

School. Thank you to those families who have returned their envelopes. If you haven’t please return it 

tomorrow. 

 

Active After SchoolsActive After SchoolsActive After SchoolsActive After Schools    

Due to unforseen circumstances, Nick King is unable to continue martial arts with us this term. He is  

interested in taking martial arts sessions at Yetman PS in 2010. As it is a very busy term, it has been 

decided that there will be no more Active After Schools in 2009. Thank you to all parents, bus drivers 

and Nick King for supporting this program in 2009. 

 

Macintyre Swimming CarnivalMacintyre Swimming CarnivalMacintyre Swimming CarnivalMacintyre Swimming Carnival    

The Macintyre Swimming Carnival will be held next Tuesday, 3 November. Could you please return your 

permission notes by this Friday. 

 

School PhotosSchool PhotosSchool PhotosSchool Photos    

The Yetman school photos will be taken on Wednesday, 4 November. Thank you to those students who 

have returned their envelopes. 

 

Scripture PlayScripture PlayScripture PlayScripture Play    

The scripture play will be presented on Tuesday, 1 December at 1.30pm. Details regarding the venue 

will be advised. 

 

CWA DayCWA DayCWA DayCWA Day    

On Thursday, 12 November we will be going to the hall to join with the CWA in using our dyed fabric to 

make a Christmas gift. 

 

Positive Behaviour SystemPositive Behaviour SystemPositive Behaviour SystemPositive Behaviour System    

The P&C and school would like to reward all students who achieve Gold Level. To acknowledge the   

effort of these students, those who achieve their Gold Award by the end of Week 6 will be invited to    

go into Goondiwindi to the movies in Week 7. Good Luck to all students! 

 

2010 School Captains2010 School Captains2010 School Captains2010 School Captains    

The Yetman Honour Board has been updated. Year 5 students are invited to give their “School Captaincy 

Speeches” in Week 7 of this term. The 2010 School Captains will be announced at Presentation Night. 
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P. & C. Report and Canteen Report 

P & C 

The minutes from the P&C Meeting held on 21 October 2009 are attached. The date of the next meeting is to 
be advised. We look forward to seeing you all at the Garden Day on Sunday. 

CANTEEN NEWS 

There is a suggestion form attached to the newsletter for next year’s canteen menu. Please fill it out and   
return it to the school. 

 

The roster for the next 3 weeks is: 

DATE  CANTEEN   MINI QUICHES (50) 

2 November Ruth Radford   Ruth Radford 

9 November Erica Holcombe   Erica Holcombe 

16 November Alison Ellman-Brown  Alison Ellman-Brown  

 

Thank you, 

Julie Shephard 

Swimming SchoolSwimming SchoolSwimming SchoolSwimming School    

Our annual swimming school will be held on Monday 7 to Friday 11 November. This will follow a similar 

format to last year. Thank you to the P&C for offering to help pay for this event. Further details will be 

sent home. 

 

Presentation NightPresentation NightPresentation NightPresentation Night    

This year, our Presentation Night will be held on Tuesday, 15th December 2009. The students are starting 

to practice their items! Further details will be sent home. 

    

School Website School Website School Website School Website  

Our website is continuously being updated with the newsletter, latest photos, excursion notes and other 

news. 

 

Phone WebPhone WebPhone WebPhone Web    

An updated phone web has been attached to the newsletter. For those families new to our school, the aim 

of the phone web is to contact everybody in the school community in the case of an emergency. Details on 

how the phone web works are under the list. 

 



MRS WEBB’S FAREWELL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEDDY BEAR’S PICNIC 

 


